
SOUTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONS
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

MEMORANDUM

TO: Ms. Rebecca Schimsa, Office of the Governor

FROM: Bryan P. Stirling, South Carolina Department of Corrections

RE: Safekeeper Request for Detainee Van Mungo

Date: February 25,2016

Per Executive Order No. 2000-11, Office of the Governor, dated February 16, 
2000,1 have received appropriate documentation from Sumter-Lee Regional Detention 
Center requesting approval to transfer Van Mungo as a Safekeeper to the South Carolina 
Department of Corrections (SCDC). Detainee Mungo was arrested for the following: 
Grand and Petit Larceny.

This is to advise you that the documentation is sufficient to grant the transfer for 
Detainee Mungo. However, as you are aware, Executive Order 2000-11 specifically 
states that “Mentally ill or... individuals are not eligible for safekeeping at the 
Department of Corrections.” Therefore, I am recommending the Governor’s disapproval 
to transfer the detainee to the Department as a Safekeeper for 120 days. I am forwarding 
to you a copy of the documentation for your file.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to give me a call.

Byyan P. Stirling

BPS/ndh
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